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15th February 2024 

Year 4 Visit to Chester 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

The children in Year 4 will be making an educational visit to the Grosvenor Museum in Chester on Thursday 

9th May to bring to a close our recent topic on Ancient Rome. The children will be touring the museum, taking 

part in guided workshops with museum staff and exploring the city of Chester, led by a ‘Roman Soldier.’ 

On the day of the trip, we will be leaving school at 9:30am and will be returning at approximately 3pm.  

We ask for a voluntary contribution of £18 per child. This is for the museum, the trip around Chester and 

transportation costs. Payment can be made on Parent Pay from Friday 15th February. Please contact the 

school office if you require login details or if there are any problems with payment. Please note, payment can 

be made in instalments, if required. 

Please note that although we ask for voluntary contributions, if insufficient payments are received to 

cover the cost, we will have no alternative but to cancel the visit/activity. 

Children should wear school uniform and wrap up warm. 

The children will need to bring a packed lunch in a named disposable carrier bag. No glass bottles, spoons 

or containers that you would want to be returned, or lunch boxes please. If your child receives free school 

meals, please indicate if you would like a packed lunch to be provided on the permission form. 

Finally, all parents and carers MUST complete the form to give their permission for their child to attend this 

educational visit by clicking on the following link https://forms.gle/PrRKfdf2HEWZtQvW9  

Thank you once again for your continuing support. We look forward to an exciting day. 

Mr Ankers 

Year 4 Teacher  
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